

Cringleford Home Learning

Headteacher's daily blog

Date: Wednesday 29th April 2020

Dear all,

It's the middle of the week and the showery weather might make you feel you need some cheering up. If so, why not watch the two attached video clips of the staff at school promoting some favourite reading books. Unfortunately, the original clip was too large to upload so we had to split it into Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. Not every member of staff was able to be involved, but lots were able to send a short video clip of themselves passing along a book. Mrs Reynolds did all the hard work putting the clips together. We hope you enjoy the videos and that it makes the children smile!

You should now find that all the work for a particular day has been uploaded by 5 p.m. the day before.

Wishing you all the best,

Mr Henery